
 
 

 

April 24, 2020  

 

 

This communication is in reference to the City of Tacoma First Determination of Essential 

Construction ("Determination") during the COVID-19 Emergency issued on April 16th. That 

determination was issued in good faith based on the Governor's March 25th Proclamation, 

regarding essential construction and statements from the Governor's March 30th press conference 

concerning local enforcement.  

 

Today, April 24, 2020, the Governor announced a restart of what he termed low-risk 

construction and has provided the attached guidance. This action by the Governor’s Office fully 

supersedes the Tacoma Determination. Any questions regarding interpretation or implementation 

of the Governor’s new direction should be addressed to the Governor’s Office. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Elizabeth Pauli 

City Manager  

 

City of Tacoma 
City Manager’s Office  


